


                                               Mass Schedule—Heures des Messes 
 
Monday     9:30 a.m.   Saint Lawrence O’Toole      Saturday   4:00 p.m. St. Augustine’s 

Tuesday         7:00 p.m.   St. Augustine’s                 7:00 p.m. Our Lady of Mercy    

Wednesday    4:00 p.m.  Saint Lawrence O’Toole (French)       Sunday     9:00 a.m. Saint Lawrence O’Toole 

Thursday     1:00 p.m.   Our Lady of Mercy                                           11:00 a.m. St. Augustine’s 

Friday     12:00 noon St. Augustine’s                                                     7:00 p.m. St. Augustine’s 

Welcome to Queen of All Saints Parish 
January 2, 2022,  The Epiphany of the  Lord 

                                                  Daily Readings  

Monday  1 John 3:22-4:6; Matthew 4:12-17, 23-25 

Tuesday  1 John 4:7-10; Mark 6:34-44 

Wednesday  1 John 4:11-18; Mark 6:45-52    

Thursday       1 John 4:19 - 5:4; Luke 4:14-22 

Friday         Memorial: St. Andre Bessette 1 John 5:5-13; Luke 5:12-16 

Saturday       1 John 5:14-21; John 3:22-30 

Sunday      The Baptism of the Lord: Isaiah 40:1-5, 9-11; Titus 2:11-14; 3:4-7; Luke 3:15-16, 21-22 

For St. Augustine’s call the parish office during regular office hours at 857-4223 each week 
to reserve your spot for weekday and weekend Mass. Do NOT leave a message to make 
your reservation. Deadline for reservations is Friday at 12:00noon. To reserve at Our Lady 
of Mercy Church please call Odette at 531-0252. Saint Lawrence O’Toole schedule Mass  

          on a rotational list. FACE MASKS ARE MANDATORY IN ALL INDOOR SPACES 

First Saturday of the month Mass is celebrated every month at St. Augustine’s at 10:00am. 
Confessions available. 

Weekday Confessions by appointment - Saint Lawrence O’Toole Mondays 10:00am to 12:00noon.   
St. Augustine’s Wednesdays 1:00pm to 3:00pm.  Please call the office at 857-4223 to schedule a time. 

ST. AUGUSTINE’S / SAINT LAWRENCE O’TOOLE: 2022 CONTRIBUTION ENVELOPES and 
special collection envelopes for (PAP parishioners) are available for pick up at the church.  Please 
remember to include your name and donation amount on the envelopes to ensure proper credit. 
Contact the parish office if a box has not been assigned to you and you wish to receive envelopes, or if 
there are any changes required to your information. 

WORLD DAY OF PEACE JANUARY 1ST 

The World Day of Peace was established by Pope Paul VI in 1968 who 

asked that “every year, this commemoration be repeated as a hope and as 

a promise, at the beginning of the calendar which measures and outlines 

the path of human life in time, that Peace with its just and beneficent 

equilibrium may dominate the development of events to come.” Each year 

has a specific theme, chosen by the Holy Father.  

Church Support -Thank you for your generosity! 
Collection amounts not available at time of print. Will be published in next bulletin 



  THE WEEKLY BULLETIN  CAN BE DELIVERED DIRECTLY TO  

YOUR INBOX  

Simply send your email address to   

parish.office@qasmoncton.com  
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Clarence Gagnon 
Dan and Nelli Wright 

Delina Girouard 
Late Frank and Mary Weir 

Carlo De Pascale 
Late Diana Brown 

Late Yvette Russell 
Favors Obtained 

Special Intention for Philip Bourque 
Special Intentions for Family Members 

Anne MacLeod 
Maria Ladezsma 

Late Edwin Melson 
Late Alexander Weir-Weiss 

Alberto Tamburri 

Laurel Cliff 
Lee and Maddalena Tamburri 

Laurel Cliff 
Trish and Family 
Tamburri Family 
Darlene Dupuis 
Adrian Fagan 
Parishioner 

Francois Poirier 
Mary Evers 

Winnie Belliveau 
Flo LeBlanc 

Rick and Nancy Adamczyk 
Trish and Family 
Tamburri Family 

We pray for the sick including 

 Lorraine Layden Vincent,  Amanda Best 
 

We also pray for those who have died   

and for those who mourn  the loss of a loved one. 

2021-2022 MISSALS: ST. AUGUSTINE’S 
We still have Missals available at the Parish Office, cost of $5.00 each during regular office 

hours or at the back of the church.  

The Following Memorial Donations have been received  
for Christmas Flowers  -  St. Augustine’s 

 
In Memory of Manuel de Matos—from Madelaine Currier 
In Memory of Jeff Dube—from Don and Mary Ann Dube 
In Memory of Yvette Russell & Deceased Family Members from Anita Dryden 

I would like to say THANK YOU  for the good wishes, 

prayers, Christmas cards and generous gifts. I am truly 

appreciative of your kindness. To all who serve in a 

ministry or on committees, a huge THANK YOU for all 

your additional efforts towards our Christmas 

celebrations, in whichever ministry you are involved.                     

     Fr. Angus Johnston 



SAINT AUGUSTINE’S FAITH DEVELOPMENT  
MEET IN THE CHURCH BASEMENT 

FACE MASKS ARE MANDATORY IN ALL NDOOR SPACES. 
 

Pre-registered required for our faith development program in order to attend 
sessions. Proof of double vaccination is required. Once registered, families 
will receive an email advising what session they are scheduled for. Families can only attend the session they have been 
assigned to. We will not be allowed to add families to other sessions. We ask that you please arrive 10 minutes prior to 
the start time in order to check in and be seated. Please note that the doors will be locked once the session has been 
underway for 10 minutes and entry will not be permitted after that time.  Please use the door at the top of the stairs in 
the parking lot, proceeding downstairs to the basement.  In keeping with our Covid-19 protocols, we ask that you 
maintain proper social distancing while gathered in the basement.   
 
 
Session 8 Level 1-3 Sunday, January 9th 12:00noon Session 9 Level 1-3 Sunday, January 23rd 12:00noon 
Session 8 Level 4-6 Monday, January 10th 6:30pm Session 9 Level 4-6 Monday, January 24th 6:30pm 
  
CONFIRMATION: Our next gathering will take place Tuesday January 11th at 6:30pm in the basement of St. 
Augustine’s. Please note you must be pre-registered and have provided proof of double vaccinations, for all 
attending age 12 and older, in order to attend these gatherings. Please contact Eileen at 
Eileen.caissie@qasmoncton.com for more information on how to register for this sacrament.                                                   
 
REGISTRATION FOR FIRST EUCHARIST/COMMUNION OR RECONCILIATION NOW AVAILABLE  
For those of you that are seeking the sacrament of 1st Eucharist/Communion (age 7 or above) or Reconciliation 
(age 8 or above) for your child in the spring of 2022, but have not registered as yet, we ask that you please do so 
as soon as possible.  Registrations for both Eucharist/Communion and Reconciliation are available by visiting our 
website at www.qasmoncton.com and going to the faith development page.  Select the forms for the sacrament 
you are registering for. You can submit the form online or print the form (using the word or pdf document) and drop 
it off at our office or place it in the collection basket at mass. Deadline for registrations will be Jan. 3rd, 2022. Once 
registered, you will receive an email informing you of an information session for the parents only to go over the 
preparation program.  Pre-registration, along with proof of double vaccine, is required in order to attend this 
meeting as well as the preparation gatherings for your child.  If you require further information regarding 
confirmation, please contact Eileen at eileen.caissie@qasmoncton.com  

         From the Office of Evangelization and Catechesis  45 York  Street 
                            Trevor  857-4879  trevord.diocese@gmail.com      
                      Ellen   857-9952    ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com   

 
UPCOMING  MEETINGS:  

Parish Catechetical Coordinators: Thursday, January 13, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at Diocesan Offices on York 
Street.  Please use Dominion Street entrance. 

 

FOR A SYNODAL CHURCH: COMMUNION, PARTICIPATION, AND MISSION 

What is this latest Synod all about, you ask?  In the latest Synod, opened by 
Pope Francis on October 10, 2021, the Pope has asked the Church to reflect on 
how we journey together as Church, listen and respond to the working of the 
Holy Spirit in the Church and in the world, and how decisions are reached at all 
levels: who is involved, who is excluded and how can our processes be improved.  In order to be a Church 
that walks works and worships together, it is important that we work together for the greatest amount of 
participation and respect. Stay tuned as we next speak about how this Synod will work. 

 

MONDAYS @ THE MOVIES  

Our next Mondays @ The Movies conversation will take place on Monday, January 24th at 10:30 am.  The 
film for our next discussion will be announced soon so watch your bulletin for additional details.  Contact 
Karen at 387-4918 or Trevor for more information or to register.   

http://www.qasmoncton.com
mailto:eileen.caissie@qasmoncton.com
mailto:trevord.diocese@gmail.com
mailto:ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com


 
Exploring our Faith                      

                                

      Mary, A Model of Faith 
 
 

Talk about a jampacked weekend.  Saturday we are celebrating the Solemnity of Mary, the Holy Mother 
of God, and then right back to church on Sunday to celebrate the Epiphany of the Lord.  I would like to 
use this reflection to focus on Mary, and what a model of faith she is for all of us. 
 
The Solemnity of Mary, from the church in Canada’s point of view,  carries a great deal of importance as 
it is one of only two holy days of obligation in the entire year (the other one being Christmas).  When I 
was growing up there was a tremendous devotion to Mary in our household.  Most every evening we 
would gather as a family and say the rosary shortly after supper.  I can remember how inconvenient this 
was as it was almost always at a time when friends would be knocking at the door to see if one of the 
seven of us could come out to play.  Looking back, the Pope could have been at the door, and he would 
have had to wait until we finished the rosary.   

 
In the room where we would say the rosary there was a statue of 
Mary elevated on a shelf with candles lit around it while we were 
praying.  I can remember that the statue had Mary with her eyes 
cast toward the ground and looking meek and mild.  This is the 
image of Mary that I (and I suspect many others) grew up with.  
In my later years I have come to believe that if that is our only 
image of Mary, then we are really selling her short.  I recently 
had the opportunity to put together a presentation on Mary for an 
R.C.I.A. meeting and it ended up being quite the eye opener for 
me.  First, I was able to find an image of what Mary probably 
would have looked like as a teenage girl in first century 
Palestine.  Quite different from any image I had seen before.  But 
more important, Mary was anything but a shrinking violet, as the 
downcast eyes on the statue might suggest.  As we hear in the 
account of the Visitation, Mary didn’t just blindly accept the 
mission being placed in front of her by the Angel Gabriel.  She 
had questions, and good ones too.   

 
Also, think of the tremendous responsibility of not just giving birth to the messiah but raising him through 
childhood and adolescence trying to prepare him for what will be the most important mission anyone has 
ever carried out.  And at the end of her son’s life, just as she did not flee when being presented with this 
mission all those years ago, she did not flee when the going got really tough.  Witnessing the death of 
your own son is something no parent ever wants to live through, yet there she was, front and center, 
watching the whole ordeal play out.  I also have come to believe that even though we don’t hear a lot 
about Mary in the Acts of the Apostles and other stories of the early church, she was the glue that kept 
those disciples together until they could develop the gifts they would need to bring this news to the rest 
of the world.  Mary was as strong a woman as there has ever been.  To imply that she was anything less 
not only does her a great disservice, but flies in the face of what Scripture tells us about her.  That is 
why Mary continues to be someone we can look to when we are trying to navigate our own faith journey. 

 
This is the first weekend of the new year, so I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of you a 
joyous and blessed 2022.  

            Mark Mahoney 

 



OUR LADY OF MERCY 

  We encourage  Queen of All Saints parishioners  

to support  those who  support us.   

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL CLOTHING DEPOT   
Open Monday, Wednesday, Friday 10:30am—1:15pm 

Donations may be left at the Drop Off Barn from 8:00 am until 8:00 pm only.  A limit of 6 
Customers is allowed in the store at one time for a 15-minute time period. Physical Distancing and 
hand washing will be monitored. Face masks are mandatory.  
 

ST LAWRENCE O'TOOLE PARISHIONERS 

If you are requesting a special Mass Intention and will be paying via cheque, please make 
your cheque payable to St Augustine's.   

ST. AUGUSTINE’S BAPTISM PREPARATION COURSE   
Will he held next on Saturday, January 15th  and January 22nd at 9:30 a.m. 
in the Church basement. Facilitators and participants will be required to 
show proof of double vaccination. To register please call the office at  
857-4223 or by email at parish.office@qasmoncton.com. 

Birthright baby bottle fundraiser - just a reminder there is a bottle as you 
enter the church for any loose change you may have.  These funds are 
collected and turned over to Moncton Birthright; Sheila Gorman.  

2021-2022 Missals are currently available in the church at a cost of $5.00 each.  

The 2022 envelopes for collection are now available for pick up as you enter the church 

FAITH EXPERIMENTS EXPRESS  
Our next Faith Experiments Express for young people in grades 1-6 will be on Monday, January 10th at 6:00 
pm. Faith Experiments Express uses science experiments to help children learn about faith and scripture, 
and it's on Zoom so you can participate from the comfort of your own home. Contact Karen for more 
information at 387-4198 or Trevor. 






